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EXACTO 1
Precision milling machine
The EXACTO 1 precision  

milling machine meets far more 

than the usual standards. A 

powerful micro-motor provides 

strong and continuous perfor-

mance. With its robust design, 

the machine ensures only the 

best when it comes to smooth 

running and precision.

	 Accessories

	 Collet 	 ø 3.00 	mm	 7761 3 002 	 78.30	 €
				   ø 2.35	 mm	 7761 3 003	 78.30	 €
	 Special milling oil for lubrication			   7761 3 016	 14.80	 €

The hingeless, ball bearing-
mounted precision milling arm 
enables frictionless sliding 
and the easy guidance of the 
milling head in both vertical as 
well as horizontal directions. 
The model carrier with infini
tely adjustable work table can 
be fixed pneumatically and,  
if necessary, magnetically to 
the work surface.

A halogen lamp provides opti-
mum lighting. The speed of the 
brushless micro motor is freely 
adjustable between 1,500 and 
20,000 rpm via the control  
unit. The device also has an 
adjustable lubrication unit. 

As a result, an unobstructed 
view of the milling surface is 
ensured when working with 
milling oil. The feed and the 
drilling depth can be precisely 
set for custom milling and 
exact drilling.

	 Technical data

	 Height		  520	 mm	
	 Width		  400	 mm
	 Depth		  350	 mm
	 Weight		  24	 kg
	 Air pressure		  3 – 4	 bar

	 EXACTO 1 precision milling machine	 7761 3 000	 5,400.00	 €

	
		 Control unit with foot pedal
		 Model carrier base with model carrier plate
 		Base sliding plate
		 Collets ø 2.35 und 3 mm 

	Rotary lock	

	 Mounting for attachment holder
	 Handle cover for handpiece
	 Halogen lamp
	 Milling oil
	 Set of tools

	 Including


